
Meeting Minutes 

AUTOMOTIVE ADVISORY BOARD 

May 18, 2016 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

 

Bill Burris, Gary Dodge, Julie Dunbar, Tyler Fox, Doug Hafner, Eric 

Hagely, Gary Knight, Erik Plotner, Chris Rahn, Bruce Rape, Chuck 

Shepard, Jane Shutes, Mike Shutes, Jason Tolner, Pete Unewitz, Mike 

Weidenburner, Eldon Wright 

 

REPORTS 

 

No reports 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

No old business 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

 

 

 

 

The members discussed the current curriculum, no changes were 

suggested at this time.  

 

Some businesses in this industry look for excellent math skills (add, 

subtract, multiply, divide) especially fractions. Even giving a test to 

potential hires.  

 

ITEMS FROM THE FLOOR 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Gary Dodge asked the instructors, Mike Shutes and Chuck Shepard, 

to call him if they were in need of summer internships for students under 

age 25 so they could discuss potential candidates. 

 

Chris Rahn was also looking for a mechanic/truck driver with a CDL. 

DATE of NEXT MEETING 

 

TBD 

MINUTES SUBMITTED by: Respectfully submitted, 

 

Lisa J. Osborne 

 

Lisa J. Osborne 

Administrative Assistant 

Business and Technology 

 


